
From: WATSON, LEMUEL <WATSONLW@mailbox.sc.edu>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/30/2013 2:52:19 PM
Subject: Re: Meeting this week?

Christian,

I will be in town all week. I am scheduled in the office on Thursday. I also got an email from Jamie 
Self this morning for a request to talk.  Shall I just come to you on Thursday around 9 or 11. I have a 
10:00. 

Sincerely,

Lem
 

Sent from my iPhone

On Dec 30, 2013, at 2:31 PM, "Soura, Christian" <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 

Dr. Watson,
 
                I’m putting the finishing touches on Governor Haley’s education initiatives along with the Executive 
Budget for the upcoming fiscal year.  I was wondering if you were in town this week, and if so, if you might have 
some time for me to come by to discuss a few specifics.  Thanks.
 
Christian
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff to the Governor (Budget & Policy)
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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